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January 17, 1948

Mr. Norman L. Maguire
434 North Maple
Albuquerque, New Mexico

Dear Sir:
This letter is verification of your reception
of Radio Station KLEE on January 14, 1948,
from 3:40 a.m. to 3:59 a.m.
We are happy to here from S.W.L. and will
verify all correct reports.

Respectfully,

@ 3 i bl

A. L. Haubold
ALH: ft Studio Supervisor
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